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A request from our Marist 
 School in Mexico 

Our Marist school 

in Guadalajara, 

Mexico, is pro-

moting its Marist 

characteristics and 

wishes to confirm 

its connection to the wider Society. In this context, 

the school management has formulated the following 

invitation to all Marists:   

"San Pedro Chanel Marist School in Guadalajara, 

would love to feature your presence and support in 

this school year 2022-2023. Therefore, a cordial 

invitation is extended to you to share with the school 

community a video message / a greeting. The video 

would basically consist of saying your name, in which 

country and place you currently minister and send a 

greeting to the school in the language of your choice. 

The video should be no longer than one minute. 

Messages can be sent through whatsapp +52 333 233 

1944 or by email: colegio@pedrochanel.edu.mx. 

Thank you!” 

Marist Mission in Ranong 
From 2 to 4 November, Archbishop Mark Tin 

Win from Mandalay in Myanmar and the 

newly appointed Nunzio to Myanmar, Fr. 

Andrea Ferrara were welcomed by our 

confreres in the Marist community in 

Ranong, Thailand. Bishop Mark was 

interested in knowing the life of the 

Burmese in Thailand and after participating 

in the FABC 50 General Conference in 

Bangkok, he came over to visit the Marist 

mission in Ranong. He expressed his deep 

gratitude for the work of the Marists and 

shared with the community the challenges 

he faces as a pastor of the Diocese of 

Mandalay.  

Golden Jubilee of the Pacific Regional Seminary 
In 1968 the Pacific Bishops Conference (CEPAC) was established 

and Fr George Pearce sm was elected its first president. To allow 

seminarians to do their studies within the Pacific, in 1972 he 

established the Pacific Regional Seminary of St. Peter Chanel in 

Suva, Fiji, and promptly bishops and congregations recalled their 

students from Australia and New Zealand to join the new 

seminary. Marist confrere James Ross, who was the secretary to 

CEPAC, was nominated the first rector.  

To mark the Golden jubilee of the Seminary, during three days this week a series of celebrations and meetings 

were organised under the theme “Forming a Synodal Church”. The festivities started with a Eucharist presided by 

Bishop Paul Donoghue sm who is the president of CEPAC.    
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